If your child is starting school in September 2022, please join us for our
open days at St John's Catholic Primary School, Blackbridge Lane

Monday 11th October 9.30
Tuesday 2nd November 9.30 Thursday 4th November 1.45

“Pupil’ behaviour around school and " d
. . . Good relationships are a feature
in lessons is impeccable. Pupils are fth hool. Pupils parents
thoughtful, kind and friendly to ' of the school. Tuptis p .
adults and to each other” teachers and governors work in
partnership in this happy school

OFSTED community.

“Diversity is celebrated and embraced and, as a re-
Section 48 2019

sult, this is a highly inclusive school. Pupils from all
backgrounds and cultures are treated equally, with
kindness and respect”

OFSTED

Please email- office@stjohnshorsham.school

or call us on 01403 265447 to book a place
on a tour
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